
                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

23rd January 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Permission to Walk Home for Year 5 and 6 Children 
 

In order to help us ensure the safety of your child, we would like to know whether your child has permission 
to walk home alone.  So that we can update our records, we would like all parents/carers who wish their 
Year 5 or Year 6 child to do so, to complete the form below. 
 
IMPORTANT REMINDERS: 

 If you have not completed this form, your child will NOT be allowed to walk home alone. 

 If your child goes home alone they are NOT allowed to take responsibility for younger 
brothers or sisters. 

 
Many thanks for your co-operation.  If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Frame 
Head Teacher 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

Permission to Walk Home for Year 5 and 6 Children 

 
* My child has permission to walk home alone. 
 
* My child does not have permission to walk home alone.  If this changes, I will notify the school.  
 
Child’s Name ………………………………………………………. Class ………………………… 
 
Signed ……………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 
 
Date ………………………………………………………………… 
 
*please delete as appropriate 
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